
 

 

 

 

Ks1 Newsletter 
 
 Tuesday 5th November 2019 

We are already beginning the second half term! 
This half term is always special because it has so many special times, which we can all share stories of 
together. Halloween always catches the children’s imaginations, Bonfire Night catches their sense of 
wonder and the excitement of Christmas builds, more and more, as the term moves forward.  There is 
also the school pantomime to enjoy! This year we are going to see Peter Pan, at Dunstable Grove 
Theatre on Wednesday 18th December, a packed lunch will be required on this day.  We will also 
have Christmas Lunch on Tuesday 17th December. Please book your children’s meal using ParentPay.  

 

This half term our topic is: -  

Castles 
We will be continuing with our castle topic 

this term. As the half term progresses, we will 
also begin to shift focus towards Christmas 

also. 
For the castle topic we are still grateful to 

receive any items we could use in our castle 
constructions. 

 

 

Poppies For Sale

 
From Tuesday 5th November, poppies 

will be on sale in school. We have a 
selection of bands, bracelets and 

reflective poppies for school bags. A 
suggested donation of £1 has been asked 

for these.  
 

 Other Upcoming Dates: - 
Tuesday 5th November - Firework Display (Tickets available on gate from 6pm). 

Wednesday 6th November – Sibling Photos 
Friday 8th November – Go Green for Macmillan – Children can wear mufti/something green – 

suggested donation £1. 

  Christmas Performance 
This year we will be telling the story of 
‘Everyone Loves A Baby.’ 

There will be two performances: - 
Wednesday 11th December from 9.30am 
Thursday 12th December from 2.15pm 

Two tickets per family will be supplied. 
For your preferred performance, please 
email admin@overstone-wing.org by 
Friday 15th November.   

 

 
Forest School 

Forest School afternoons with Mrs May, will 
continue throughout this half term. 

Year 1 Beech – Thursday Afternoon 
Year 1/2 Cedar – Monday Afternoon 
Year 2 Elm – Wednesday Afternoon 

 
The children will need warm forest 
school clothing and waterproofs for 

these sessions.  
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